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The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City of Cambridge will provide 

reasonable accommodations to people with disabilities upon request.  Please make requests for alternative 

formats at least two weeks in advance by contacting Liza Paden, Planning Board staff, at 617 349 4647, 

lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 21, 2014 
at 7:00 p.m. in the second floor meeting room, City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts on a zoning petition by The HYM Investment Group, to amend Article 13.70 Planned 
Unit Development in the North Point Residence District of the Zoning Ordinance of the City of 
Cambridge in the following ways: 

 
Delete clause (ii) of Section 13.73.1 and replacing with the following: 
 
(ii) No off street parking is provided except as permitted by the Planning Board in a Special Permit 
up to 0.5 spaces per 1,000 gross square feet.   
 

The purpose is to allow limited amounts of off-street retail parking which is not currently allowed in 
the North Point District.   
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts 
and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway and online at 
www.cambridgema.gov/cdd/zoninganddevelopment. Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 or lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
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